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From:   Bohl, James
Sent:   Tuesday, April 15, 2014 9:04 PM
To:     Kim Marggraf
Cc:     Lee, Chris
Subject:        Re: Dover School Project

 
Thanks.  Will have this added into the record. jb
 
On Apr 15, 2014, at 8:22 PM, "Kim Marggraf" <marggraf@excel.net> wrote:
Good Day,
 
Below is an email message I sent to Alderman Zielinski a few days ago.  I am 
contacting you to reinforce the message that as multiple property owners in Bay 
View, my husband and I strongly support the Dover School site project.  Please 
give it your support.  
 
 
Hello Mr. Zielinski,
 
My husband and I own 3 condominiums in Bay View Terrace, and we are strong 
supporters of Teachtown MKE at the Dover School Site.  We believe that this 
development will enhance and enrich the Bay View community.  The focus on 
educators as tenants, and the building’s design that will encourage interaction 
and collaboration among them, is an exciting, progressive concept that will 
benefit the youth of Milwaukee in addition to the community as a whole.  
 
Other communities have already embraced this concept.  We hope Milwaukee 
will join them.
 
Please support this initiative.
 
Kim Marggraf
Fred Binkowski
Unit 18E
2525 South Shore Drive
Milwaukee, WI  53207
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